ADDENDUM NO. 1

DATE: July 11, 2018

TO: All Bidders /’ 0 {

FROM: Boyce H. E)rés, Purchasing Agent, City of Knoxville
SUBJECT: Addendum No. 1 — Fire Department Headquarters Roof Upgrade

BIDS TO BE OPENED: August 2, 2018, at 11:00 a.m. (Eastern Time)

This addendum 1s being published to respond to questions asked by potential bidders regarding the
above-referenced Invitation to Bid. This addendum becomes a part of the Contract Document and
modifies the original plans and specitications as noted.

Questions Received

1. Q: Will aPVC system be accepted as an approved equivalent to the proposed TPO system?
A: No. It is the City of Knoxville’s position that because PVC becomes more brittle with
age and sun exposure, the TPO system is a more desirable product.

END OF ADDENDUM NO. 1



